


 
 

 
  

 
 

   
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
  

  
  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

  

  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 
  

 
 

 
 

‘Right Care, Right Time’ - typical responses to patient presentations

Source: St John data



A 111 call comes in

The caller should 
preferably be a doctor, 
registered nurse or 
midwife

Standard 111 process if 
the caller is a member of 
the public:

Fast-track process used if the 
caller is from a GP practice, calling 
111 on behalf of a patient:

A series of questions are asked to determine the patient’s condition and acuity. 
This will take longer than the ‘Fast-track’ process for health professionals.

The most appropriate 
response will be initiated 
by St John

1.  Options depend 
 upon need

2.  Not all ambulance   
 responses will be with  
 lights and sirens

3.  Not all responses will    
 include an ambulance*

Two key questions to 
answer :
1. Is it immediately life 
threatening or time critical?

2. What is your diagnosis?

*Applies to standard 111 process only



During the first 6 months of implementation, ‘Right Care, Right Time’ has already 
produced better outcomes in the community, particularly for high acuity patients:

Source: St John data



While ‘Right Care, Right Time’ has improved 
our response, it still relies on a 111 call. For 
elderly patients living alone, a medical alarm 
remains the best way of getting help if they 
can’t get to the phone in an emergency. 
If they have a St John Medical Alarm, their call 
for help comes directly to us. 
It is also reassuring  to know that when they 
push their button - should we be unable 
to make contact with them - we will send an 
ambulance to their home. 


